
 

 

 

 
 

Vortex Announces Change in Board of Directors 

May 24, 2023 

Vancouver, British Columbia — Vortex Energy Corp. (CSE: VRTX | OTC: VTECF | FRA: AA3) ("Vortex” or the 
"Company") is pleased to announce that it has appointed Dave Bowen to the Board of Directors, effective May 
24, 2023, to fill the vacancy left by Mr. Aman Parmar, who has stepped down from the Board.  

Mr. Bowen is a self-employed corporate finance consultant and currently serves as a member of the board of 
directors of Reflex Advanced Materials Corp. From February 2018 to October 2019, he served as a research 
analyst with Capstone Asset Management and from July 2020 to November 2021 he served as a director for 
Traction Uranium Corp. With over 20 years of investment experience, Mr. Bowen has held roles as an 
Investment Advisor, Portfolio Manager, Quant Trader and programmer of related financial applications. Mr. 
Bowen holds a B. Sc. From the University of British Columbia. 

The Company thanks Mr. Parmar for his valuable contributions to the Company and wishes him well on his 
future endeavours. 

About Vortex Energy Corp. 

Vortex Energy Corp. is an exploration stage company engaged principally in the acquisition, exploration, and 
development of mineral properties in North America. The Company is currently advancing its Robinson River 
Salt Project in Stephenville in the Province of Newfoundland & Labrador covering over 17,000 hectares. 
Leveraging the Robinson River Salt project, the Company is also exploring the development of technologies to 
efficiently store green Hydrogen in Salt Caverns. Vortex also holds the Fire Eye Project, which is located in the 
Wollaston Domain of northern Saskatchewan, Canada. 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors 
Paul Sparkes  
Chief Executive Officer, Director  
+1 (778) 819-0164 
info@vortexenergycorp.com 

The Canadian Securities Exchange has not reviewed, approved, or disapproved the contents of this press release. 
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